
Mary Lin PTA

PTA Executive Committee
President - Patrick McGrath
Secretary - Mike Rethinger
Treasurer - Rachel Weinthal Frank
VP, Communications, Christina Hodgen
Co-VP, Education – Saskia Owoade-Bryant
Co-VP, Education - Michelle Kotheimer
Co-VP, Fundraising -Suzanne Eisenberg
Co-VP, Fundraising - Anjali Kastorf
VP, Operations – Katrina Fuller
VP, Parent Involvement – Sarah Perlin
Principal - Sharyn Briscoe

Questions, suggestions, or concerns?

Contact president@marylinelementary.com

GENERAL PTA MEETING

Thursday, April 24th, 2024
7:00pm

CALL TO ORDER

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

PRESIDENT’S REPORT

- 2023-2024 PTA Summary

- New Principal Search

- Briscoe/Benton Retirement Party

PRINCIPAL’S WELCOME

TREASURER’S REPORT

VICE PRESIDENTS’ UPDATES

- Education

- Field Day

- Thanks to Volunteers

- Fundraising

- Teacher Raffle

- Operations

- New Lost and Found

Leader

- Nominations Thank You

- Room Parent Wrap Up

- Parent Involvement

- Summary of community

events and Linapalooza

- Rocket Run Update

ANNOUNCEMENTS

- MLEF Update

- GO Team Update

NEW BUSINESS

- Vote for 2024-2025 PTA Board

Q&A


